
NOTICE 

 

CITY OF SLOAN, IOWA 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on the 23rd day of February 2021, the City 

Council of Sloan, Iowa, adopted Resolution 2021-13(a), proposing to sell the following 

described real estate, to-wit: 

Pikes Addition S60’ N130’ E101’ Lot 8 Blk 2 (Address: 710 Beall St) to the City 

of Sloan in the County of Woodbury and State of Iowa. 

 

 The Resolution is available for inspection in the Office of the City Clerk at the 

City Hall in Sloan, Iowa. 

 Public hearing will be held on the aforesaid proposal on the 18th day of March 

2021, at 7:00 p.m. in the City Hall in Sloan, Iowa, or as soon thereafter as the matter may be 

heard. After the public hearing, the Council may make a final determination on the proposal by 

Resolution 2021-13(b). 

 

    

   Dixie Iverson, City Clerk 

 


